MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 6/1/24
Start time: 10:30 AM, at the Wallkill Field
Present: 10 members, 1 guest

Meeting minutes from the previous month were accepted as posted on the website.
New guest/potential member Allen Lum introduced himself to those present.

Fred DiMaria reported on the current financial status.

Membership currently stands about the same as last year number wise.

Redwing field report: Field is in good shape.

Wallkill field report: Field is in great shape.

It was noted that the Float Fly on May 18th had a turnout of 6 pilots and 1 guest. The
weather was perfect and all had a great time.

Reminder that the ORA Fun Fly is next week, June 8+9.

An idea was raised for the club itself to mow the Wallkill field to save money. A
discussion followed with different viewpoints with pros and cons to the idea. An
email will go out asking all members to vote on the idea.

The field shed needs to be cleaned out. Discussed some options and ideas on how to
get this done. Biggest need is transporting the junk and where to get rid of.

The idea of club hats and shirts being made available was brought up, since it has been
a while and there are new members that might be interested. Will send a note out to
club members to gauge interest and possible logo ideas.

Show and Tell: Fred showed some of his “control-line” models that he has worked on
over the winter. Included was a Sterling Ring Master.

Meeting adjourned: 10:50 AM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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